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Dear Sir/Madam,

I’'m very pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Ogulcan Diilger, who joined our team as an
intern from July to September 2016.

Ogulcan proved a competent, autonomous and quick-learning intern. From the start until the end of his
internship he mainly worked on our Recyclebot project, a machine that recycles old PLA-prints and turns
them back into print-ready filament. This machine, developed a few years earlier; was outdated and no
longer in use. Ogulcan focused on re-engineering the machine and focus on quality control.

Ogulcan proved a quick learner and made use of all the machines in the lab.

Furthermore, he was a team player who has been popular with his colleagues and the lab community alike.
He was efficient, and energetic at work, full of ideas and capable in executing them. Ogulcan was a great
help and not afraid to get his hands dirty. The combination of his hands-on mentality and the understand
theoretical concepts makes him a great all-round and multi-talented collegue. Ogulcan has left a memorable
impression at Timelab.

We wish him all the best for his future career and we are sure that whichever challenge he takes on his skills
and talent will make him a highly valued asset and team member. If there are any questions regarding
Ogulcan don’t hesitate to contact me at pieter@timelab.org

Sincerely,
Pieter Dauwe,
picter@timelab.org
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